From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica

Date: 18 May 2022 11:58:36

Dear Mr Kean

I write in answer to your request for comments with reference to Sunnica's request for a delay in proceedings until mid-July.

The applicant's request for an extension potentially raises a number of questions. Their proposed timetable of 8 weeks - which comes after 3 years of consultations, surveys and reports, seems far too short to allow any interested party, be it a resident or a Statutory body like NE, RSPB etc, to study the proposals and make informed assessments.

The mid July date suggested also falls at the start of the peak holiday season, when many people have booked holidays and will therefore be disadvantaged by this timetable.

To have a fair hearing it seems a requirement that people are given the chance to see the full details of the proposal before being asked to comment, and to have sufficient time to consult other experts if necessary. It would seem better if Sunnica withdrew the application until such time as the connection is fully agreed and all details are available.

Yours sincerely

Anne Noble

--

